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OTTAWA,8th January, 1904-

With further reference to your letter of

the 24th of November last, enclosing a communication

from Mr.Wm.M.Spence, respecting the Timber on an Indian

Reserve in Hants Co.,N.S.,I beg to inform you that the

smaller of the two Reserves, known as "Indian Brock",or

Shubenaadie is said to contain a small growth of

hardwood intermingled with Sprice fit only for fire-

wood and perhaps fence poles.

May I request you to ascertain from Mr.

Spence whether he refers to this Reserve,or the larger

one and to inform the Department accordingly.

Yours very truly

F.D.Lian

Secrétari

Hon. H. P. Emmerson, M.P.,

Derchester,

B.B.

Affairs, Letterbook,

cember 1903 - 15 January 1904, (R.G. 10, volume 5047).
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